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01/11/2017 

 

ACBRI is very proud to be acknowledged by Ms ​Frances Adamson, Secretary of the 

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade in Ms Adamson’s keynote address at the 

Asialink Business and Macquarie University Thought Leadership Dinner: 

 

‘We acknowledge the efforts the business community is making (in relation to Belt and 

Road Initiative) as well, particularly the delegations that Jean Dong has organised with 

former Trade Minister Andrew Robb under the auspices of the group called 

Australia-China Belt and Road Initiative.' 

 

ACBRI’s delegations to China have taken 50 Australia leading CEOs to build 

relationships with more than 300 of China’s most influential business leaders, securing 

AUD 185 million in financial outcomes for Australian industry. ACBRI looks forward to 

making further contributions to Australian industry relations with China and the world. 

 

<End> 

 

For further information please visit ACBRI’s website www.acbri.org.au or email Director 

Mr Peter Collins at Peter.Collins@acbri.org.au. 


